
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sargento Foods to Expand Production Facility in Hilbert, Wisconsin 

 

PLYMOUTH, Wis. – Oct. 15, 2015 – Sargento Foods CEO Louie Gentine announced today the company is 

planning a major expansion of 60,000 square feet adjacent to its Hilbert, Wisconsin facility.  

 

The existing plant is located on Highway 57 and was last remodeled and expanded in 2011. Sargento 

Foods produces products for retail, food service and ingredients at this location. 

 

“Sargento remains steadfast in our commitment to growing in Wisconsin,” Louie said. “We look forward to 

increasing our facilities in Hilbert to add production capacity.” 

 

The plant currently employs 135 people and expects to add 140 incremental jobs. 

 

Construction will begin during the fourth quarter of 2015 with occupancy expected by late 2016. 

 

Sargento Foods also operates production facilities in Plymouth, Wisconsin, and Kiel, Wisconsin, and a 

technical center in Elkhart Lake, Wisconsin. Kiel and Elkhart Lake facilities are also currently under 

expansion construction that began earlier this year. 

 

About Sargento Foods Inc. 

Sargento Foods Inc. has demonstrated its passion for cheese and cheese-based meal solutions for more 

than 60 years. Founded in 1953 in Plymouth, Sargento is a leading manufacturer, packager and marketer of 

natural shredded, sliced and snack cheeses, cheese appetizers, ingredients, sauces and other culinary 

solutions. Sargento is owned and operated by the Gentine family, and has net sales of more than $1 billion 

and more than 1,800 employees. For more information, please visit www.sargento.com. 
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For More Information: 

Barbara Gannon 

Sargento Foods Inc. 

920-892-3530 

bgannon@sargento.com 

 

 

Meaghan Daly 

Golin 

312-729-4371 

mdaly@golin.com  
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